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A Message to Wayman Students’ Parents, 
 
I hope this note finds you healthy and safe. These past few weeks have been extraordinary, as 
our world, nation, and every one of our communities comes to grips with the threat of COVID-
19 to our health, economic vitality, and social life. As many businesses have been ordered to 
shut down, flight training is currently identified as part of the critical infrastructure sectors by 
the federal government of the US, which means we will continue operating amid this 
unprecedented challenging time.  
 
The coming months won’t be easy, but we are committed to doing our very best to make our 
students' learning experience exceptional and keep all of our staff and students safe amidst 
these challenging circumstances. Therefore, we are implementing specific policies and 
procedures:  

² Social Distancing 
Ø Most ground school classes and meetings are being conducted online 
Ø Students are asked to only come to school when they have scheduled activities 
Ø No visitors to student housing 
Ø Minimized staffing and optimized flight schedule to allow minimal people in 

school training facility at any given time 
² Hygiene and Sanitizing 

Ø Students and staff are asked to follow CDC hygiene guidelines 
Ø School facilities are sanitized on daily basis 
Ø Airplanes are sanitized before each flight by ramp technician 

² Protocols and Assistance 
Ø Anyone coming to school needs to take temperature check  
Ø Anyone who is sick must report to school and stay home followed by making 

doctor appointment 
Ø School is networking with a team of health care providers to deliver medical 

services whenever necessary 
Ø School has set up isolated housing with 24/7 monitoring for those who need to be 

quarantined 

We are a strong community and we care about each other. We are doing everything we can to 
help our students with their training. I’d like to thank all of you for your understanding and for 
your willingness to do the right thing during these complicated and confounding times.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
President 
Wayman Aviation Academy 


